
A member-State recently announced, “We do not support boycotts, but the
boycott of Israel is legitimate, just as we support organizations that attack
Israel.”

For us, anti-Jewish boycotts recall the Nazi "Night of Broken Glass", the
destruction of Jewish shops and synagogues, “the prelude to the Holocaust”.

Support for attacks against Israel, actually provide the means of terrorism
against Jews and gentiles in Israel and across the Diaspora.

The COI is a one-sided hate machine, with a non-stop cash flow, unleashing
mayhem.

Two fathers of the UN, René Cassin ( “Declaration of Human Rights”) and
Raphael Lemkin (“Convention on Genocide”) took a Jewish perspective,
“Never Again”. No Jew will feel unsafe as long as the Jewish State of Israel
defends their lives and rights.

The Wiesenthal Centre sees the COI as a poisoned pill against peace,
standing for violence, terror and antisemitism.

We call on member-States of the Human Rights Council to publicly denounce
the COI and thereby focus on tha path to peace.
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